
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February—March 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Pastors and Supporting Friends, 

 

In mid-January I added another assignment to our ministry.  With the permission of 

their administrator, I teach English to students at the local high school after hours on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Along with learning English usage and grammar, and with 

the help of Theresa and Kara, the young people are reading aloud from the KJV and 

are learning church songs.  We were able to put a hard-bound New Testament with 

Psalms in each person’s hand.  There has been an attendance of over 100 on some 

afternoons. 

 

Our seminary work is going well. I recently completed teaching a course on Psalms 

and Proverbs, and I will start a class now on the Doctrine of Man.  I am instructing 

another group in our Saturday morning college on the Doctrine of God. 

 

It is Mardi Gras time.  The Haitian government sponsors this event across the 

country every year.  School is dismissed this week, and some businesses are closed.  

We have invited the youth of two other churches to stay at our school facilities until 

Karnaval is over.  The young people are enjoying the fellowship, meals, preaching, 

and activities. 

 

Our evangelism has not diminished.  We set aside time at least twice a week at the 

local market or in our neighborhood.  In their most recent Bible Club, Theresa and 

Kara had 70 attend.  That is a good number in one yard. 

 

Thank you very much for your prayers and financial gifts.  You encourage us as we 

serve in Haiti. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Keith, Theresa, and Kara 
 


